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In order to maintain appropriate levels of security, there are changes coming to the hours of operation for the

Ashburn Drive Gate Oct. 2.

Starting Oct. 2, the Ashburn Drive gate will be open daily from 6:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. (Closed Federal Holidays).

The gate is currently open from 6:30 a.m. to 9:30 p.m.

The reduced hours will allow Carlisle Barracks to maintain the necessary levels of security as well as remain

open on the weekends.

Pedestrians who need to access or depart the installation using Ashburn Gate between 5:30- 9:30 p.m. can call

(717) 245-4115/3465 and a police patrol will open the gate. 


